
June Elementary Board Report 2021

● Handbooks have been left for Emily to look at with any changes
● Draft of calendar has been left (Need open house time, pictures need confirmation, carnival?)
● Met with Return to Learn committee on May 28th to look at ESSER funds (our recommendations were

submitted to Jay and will leave for Emily)- (hiring of Math interventionist, early outs, after school
program, etc)

● Draft of Professional Development schedule has been left
● Class lists have been approved and ready for next year
● Special Education Roster draft given to AEA
● All orders put through the system and ready for ordering in July
● Met with ESSA committees on May 27th to visit action plans for 2021-2022 and add any members that

needed to be changed out
● ESSA reading committee was accepted in the research with FAST for Success through University of

Minnesota ( A year long improvement program for K-8 schools that supports educators in the collection,
interpretation and use of FAST data to improve reading outcomes for students.

Truly have enjoyed my seven years here! Loved the NHE children and staff (they became family). The TRIBE
values that were established back a couple years ago are wonderful pillars to live by.  I truly hope everyone
carries them through for years to come. The District has great things to offer when everyone works together!

We are One
Best for Kids
Make Everyone Better
Always look for the positives
Models of Good Character
Seek out Strengths


